

October 9, 2009

Mario Marciano XL Sports 12864 Biscayne Blvd #157 North Miami Beach, FL 33181

Mario,

I just wanted to express my appreciation for your hard work in ensuring The Lance Briggs - Jock - N - Bowl went as smoothly as it did.

As you know, I was out of town and had sent many important employees and customers to this event, and as always I like to be there "Hands-on". But no need! From the text messages I received from the participants during the event, to comments after the execution of this charity event it was top-notch.

Thank you for your dedication to such a great charitable cause, and for filling people with memories for a lifetime.

Sincerely,

Timothy O'Brien

Executive Vice President